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Summary:

Principal Secretary of UNCURK Zouheir Kuzbari writes Chef de Cabinet of the UN C.V.
Narasimhan about ROK-Japan relationship: an ROK Foreign Ministry request to ban all
trade between DPRK and private Japanese firms and the Japanese allowance of U.S.
military bases in Japan on the basis of ROK defense.
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